X

X

"NO LONGER RIDING THE RIGS"

ISSUE NO.

THE GROUP HELD ITS QUARTERLY MEETING ON TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 10,2002 AT ST. #5, 10:00A.M.

THERE WERE 29 PENSIONERS IN ATTENDANCE.

TREASURERS REPORT. AS OF JULY 31,2002

\$1273.63

LAST ALARM

JOHN QUINN

86yrs.

RON ALLAN

60 yrs.

GLEN CRAWFORD

BOX 43

MEMBERS PAID RESPECTS TO THE FAMILIES.

ANNIVERSARY CONGRATULATIONS TO

MR. AND MRS. ROBERT HESP

60 yrs.

MR. AND MRS. KEN BLACK

47 yrs.

THANKS TO DON ALFORD WHO SPOKE ON THE HAMILTON MUNICIPIL RETIREMENT FUND.

THANKS TO KEN COLE WHO SPOKE ON THE HAMILTON MUNICIPAL CREDIT UNION.

QUARTER CENTARY CLUB BANQUET

DATE

TUESDAY OCTOBER 22,2002

LETTER TO FOLLOW

PENSIONERS BANQUET

DATE TUESDAY OCTOBER 29,2002

PLACE MARQUIS GARDENS RYMAL RD. E.

TIME 6.00P.M.

LETTER TO FOLLOW.

REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE. LOCAL 288 I.A.F.F. REQUEST THE HONOUR OF YOUR PRESENCE AT

REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE. IF UNABLE TO MARCH, PLEASE MEET AT

THE CENOTAPH.

DATE

SUNDAY NOVEMBER 10,2002

PLACE

JAMES ST. ARMOURIES

TIME

9.30 A.M.

MEMBERS PARTICIPATED IN THE ANNUAL HORSE SHOE PITCH TOURNAMENT AT STEVE MORELLI PARK. WEATHER WAS GREAT AND EVERYBODY HAD A GREAT TIME. SPECIAL THANKS TO STEVE MORELLI, CHEF JAKE RUMBLES, ROB KIMBLE AND STAFF.

> 2002 CHAMPIONS PAUL MARCHESE AND JOE MORELLI RUNNERS UP B. MUIR AND T. GURONSKI

MOVED PLEASE LET ME KNOW.

NEXT QUARTERLY MEETING TUESDAY DECEMBER 10,2002 AT ST. #5, 10.00 A.M.